
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 2 CURRICULUM NEWS 

Autumn Term 1 

P.E 
 

Our PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.  

Please ensure that your child has the appropriate 

kit that is clearly named.  They also need to have 

suitable footwear and jogging bottoms for the 

cold weather, well-fitting plimsolls and a spare 

pair of socks if they wear tights.  Please remove 

earrings or use appropriate tape. 

 

Reading Books 
 

Please can you send in your child’s book bag along 

with their reading folder every day.   

Each time your child reads with you at home, 

please can you write in their reading diary any 

positive comments along with the date and your 

initials.  Even if your child reads a book with you 

from home, it is always helpful to hear about 

how they have done. 

Spellings 
 

Spellings will be uploaded onto Tapestry every 2 

weeks for your child to learn. They will then be 

tested every 2 weeks on a Friday.  You will 

receive these very soon.   

Our topic this half 

term is 
 

We are all  

Super Humans 

 (Healthy Living) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We will be learning about  

 

Healthy Diets 

Road Safety 

Personal Hygiene 

Exercise 

Food Groups 

 

English 
 

This half term we will be revisiting basic 

punctuation (capital letters and full stops), 

recounting familiar stories, using adjectives 

and expanded noun phrases to write poetry   

and creating a non-fiction text based around 

our topic this half term.  

 

We will be really focusing on spellings and 

handwriting and your help with this is 

invaluable.  

Maths 
 

Our Maths focus is on Place Vale, addition 

and subtraction.  We will also revisit number 

bonds to 10 and 20 and counting in 2s, 5s and 

10s.  Please recap this at home with your 

child as well. 

 

Please encourage your child to read the time 

on an analogue clock as often as you can 

recapping o clock and half past.   
 

 

  


